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WORKSHOP WITH PLANNING COMMISSION ON COMPREHENSIVE PLAN UPDATE

SUMMARY STATEMENT:
The Planning Commission decided the 2018 draft Comprehensive Plan is ready for a public outreach
process.  However, before beginning the process, they wanted to discuss their recommendations with the
Council.  The Planning Commission’s recommendations are preliminary and are subject to change after
the public outreach process.  A memo summarizing their recommendations is attached.

STAFF CONTACT:
Steve Langdon, Planning Manager
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